
                                                                 
 

Wilmington Christian Academy 
K5 Dress Code 

 

General Guidelines: 
●​ Style of shoe is optional, but closed-toed shoes and socks are 

always the best option for safety reasons.  If a child cannot tie his 
or her own shoes, please purchase shoes with Velcro. Flip-flops 
are not acceptable. 

●​ If a child wears a belt, he or she must be able to open and close 
the belt without the teacher’s help. 

●​ Parents must bring a change of clothing that can be kept at the 
school in case of emergency. 

●​ Students may not wear clothing imprinted with questionable 
messages, symbols, and pictures.   

 
Boys: 
Collared shirts, t-shirts or sweatshirts may be worn.  Little boys may 
wear shorts and dress or casual pants. Hair must be off the eyebrows, 
ears, and collar. 
 
Girls: 
Little girls may wear dresses or skirts with blouses, t-shirts, sweatshirts 
or sweaters.  Shorts, skorts, pants or capris may also be worn.  (If 
wearing a skirt or dress, please wear shorts underneath.) 
 
Cold Weather Dress: 
When the temperature is below 70 degrees, please send a lightweight 
jacket, sweatshirt, or coat to school.  Gloves, scarves, and hats with 
strings may not be worn for safety reasons.  If the weather is too cold, 
the students will remain inside for recess. 


